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The Secretariat of the United Nations presents its compliments to the Permanent Mission of 

the Republic of Moldova to the United Nations and has the honour to refer to the requirement for 

the services of Military and Police Officers in active service.  In this regard, the Department of 

Peacekeeping Operations (DPKO) and the Department of Field Support (DFS) are seeking the 

nomination of candidates for appointment on secondment to the Secretariat of the United Nations, 

for an initial period of two years.  There are 25 posts available through the issuance of 23 Job 

Openings.  The Job Openings are posted for a period of 90 days effective 24 August 2012. The 

closing date for all Job Openings will be 21 November 2012. 

The nomination procedures together with all forms to be completed will be included in this 

package. It is kindly requested that all documentation be submitted to Mr. Valery Grob, Staffing 

Unit B, Headquarters Staffing Section, Office of Human Resources Management, the UN 

Secretariat, 1st Avenue, New York, Room S-1901, Phone: (212) 963-4622. Applications received 

after the deadline specified on the Job Opening will not be accepted. 

In as much as the posts require the expertise of military and police officers in active 

service, the Permanent Mission of the Republic of Moldova is kindly requested to confirm that 

selected candidates will be released, in a timely manner, from their national military and police 

service obligations for service with the United Nations.  The Permanent Mission of the Republic of 

Moldova is also requested to ensure that the rank of each candidate submitted is clearly indicated 

on the application.  In addition, it is strongly recommended that the Permanent Mission of the 

Republic of Moldova carefully submits only those candidates meeting all requirements for the 

position as described in the Job Opening. 

The United Nations Secretariat would like to inform the Permanent Mission of the 

Republic of Moldova that in an effort to streamline and expedite the procedures of recruiting 

seconded officers, candidates approved for placement may be selected for positions with similar 

functions (same functional title and level) within a period of one year, without a new Job Opening 

being issued. Staff members are subject to the authority of the Secretary-General and to 

assignment by him or her to any of the activities or offices of the United Nations. 

It should be noted that the nomination of military and police officers who are currently on 

secondment to the Department of Peacekeeping Operations and the Department of Field Support 

are allowed to apply for positions in the Integrated Operational Teams (IOT) only and their time in 

service should not surpass a maximum of four years.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Moldova is encouraged to nominate qualified 

women candidates. 

This request is being transmitted to all Member States. 

The Secretariat expresses its appreciation to the Permanent Mission of the Republic of 

Moldova to the United Nations for its cooperation in this project. 


